14th September 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

It has been a great start to the year at Stanburn. All
classes settled in remarkably well with focussed,
engaged children in every class. Staff planned a number
of pastoral activities to support the children to transition
to their new classes and teachers.

You will have noticed that we are working on our
lunchtime provision both in the dining room and in the
playground. Our new caterers are off to a flying start
with great feedback from the children, and the
playground is much more purposeful and fun (especially
the outdoor gym!)

This year we are offering even more extra-curricular
clubs for the children which start next week and have
revamped our assemblies, our trips, our curriculum
newsletters.... (I could go on =)

Welcome to all our new pupils who have joined from
other schools and also to our new Reception intake.

See you all at meet the teacher next week. Have a
lovely weekend.

Warm wishes
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